
1

Erica Krauss

From: Lance Raper <lance.raper@ariesww.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 11:29 AM
To: Logistics
Subject: Aries is Fully Operational during Houston Shutdown

Hello LOGISTICS, 

On Tuesday, the city of Houston and Harris County issued a "stay home, work safe" order effective March 24 
at 11:59PM through April 3, 2020. During this time, only essential businesses can remain in operation. 

Aries Worldwide Logistics is considered an essential business for supply chain operations. We have moved all 
non-essential personnel to remote work and have taken extra precautions beyond the CDC’s 
recommendations to keep our essential warehouse employees safe and healthy. 

We are fully operational for the duration of this order and are ready and available to assist with your shipping 
needs. 

Please call us at 888-502-7437 or reach us by email at info@ariesww.com.  

Thank you and stay safe.  

Best regards, 

Lance Raper, 🚀 

Director Business Development 

O: 281-209-8121 l C: 713-503-7383 l E: lance.raper@ariesww.com 

Aries Worldwide Logistics l 1501 East Richey Rd., Houston, TX 77073 l 281-821-0733 l ariesww.com 

Your Toughest Logistics Challenges Just Got EASY 

 


